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This assessment included a mailed survey of 1,285 Saint 
Paul residents, six resident focus groups, and interviews 
with 13 experts in the field. 

City of Saint Paul Recycle it Forward 
A comprehensive assessment of recycling and waste management 

Executive summary  

Most Saint Paul residents would like a single-sort recycling 
system that accepts more plastics, a curbside or alley collection 
system for organic waste, and more convenient disposal options 
for their unwanted bulky items like furniture and appliances. 
Two-thirds of residents are willing to pay more for these new 
services. These are some of the key findings of a recent 
assessment conducted by Wilder Research for the City of 
Saint Paul to better understand resident perceptions, needs, 
and preferences related to recycling, trash, organics, and bulky 
waste. The City is working to significantly reduce landfilled 
waste as the state of Minnesota aims to recycle 60% of waste 
and divert 15% of waste for organics recycling by 2030. 

Findings point to six recommendations to reinvigorate Saint 
Paul’s recycling and waste management system: 

1. Launch a major educational and promotional campaign to 
inform residents and reinvigorate their enthusiasm around 
recycling, composting, and waste reduction. 

2. Expand and simplify the selection of plastics collected for recycling. 

3. Transition to a single-sort recycling collection system with wheeled, lidded carts. 

4. Transition to a source-separated organics (SSO) collection system (curbside or alley), paired with expanded 
education on food waste prevention and backyard composting. 

5. Diversify bulky waste management to offer more convenient reuse and disposal options.  

6. Coordinate trash collection to lower costs, reduce truck traffic, and design trash pricing to incentivize recycling. 

The recommendations for new services echo the expressed preferences of residents, most of whom would like to 
see additional plastics collected (90%), curbside/alley collection of bulky items (84%), single-sort recycling (77%), 
and curbside/alley collection of organics (73%). Key stakeholder insights also strongly support these recommendations. 

While each recommendation carries significant potential to help Saint Paul residents to reduce landfilled waste in 
Saint Paul, these recommendations are best adopted as a full package – a holistic, system-wide overhaul.  The 
synergy and complementary efficiencies in the recommended system are key to meeting the City’s ambitious long-
term waste reduction and diversion goals. 

http://www.wilderresearch.org/


 

 


